
 

 
Notice to Visitors at ICT Authority 

 

The ICT Authority has adopted a contactless approach to maintain 
the strict sanitary conditions in the interest of public health. 

 

Visitors will only be allowed access into the premises  
of the Authority upon appointment. 

 

Request for appointment must be made in writing to 
info@icta.mu or by calling 211 5333, at least 1 day ahead 

 

The Authority is optimising video conferencing  
for meetings. 

 

Our core services will be available online www.icta.mu 
 

Payment can also be made online via bank transfer. 
 

For bank details consult: www.icta.mu 
 

We regret any inconvenience caused. 
 

We thank you for your understanding. 
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